
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

Members of the Yuma Water & Sewer Commission will be 
attending the tour of new Utilities Administration building on 
February 7, 2022, at 5:45 p.m. The event will take place at 
Thomas F. Allt Utilities Complex, 270 W 13th Street. 
 
A quorum of the Yuma Water and Sewer Commission may be 
present. No deliberations or decisions will occur by the Yuma 
Water and Sewer Commission during this time. 
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